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Attention SA teachers, last chance to enter SuperTeacher
of the Year Competition

The deadline to enter the 2019 ISPA SuperTeacher of the Year Competition is on 13 May 2019.

South African teachers with a special interest in the application of Information and Communication Technologies (ICT) in
the educational environment are urged to enter.

Once the final registration date has passed this coming Monday, teachers will have until 28 June 2019 to submit their

competition entries, which must demonstrate cutting-edge ICT thinking with regards to lesson plans. For more information
click here.
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